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Erratum 

Editorial - Three papers on vapour cloud explosions 
(J. Hazardous Mater. 34(1993)121) 

Above editorial inadvertently mentioned it had been written by Rex Britter. 
This should have been: Dr. H. Phillips, formerly of the Explosion and Flame 
Laboratory, Research Services Division, Health and Safety Executive, Harpur 
Hill, Buxton, Derbyshire, SK17 9JN, UK. The journal regrets this error has 
happened. 


